
Dear St. Pete City Council Members, 

I am writing to express my strong support for the Rays-Hines Gas Plant Redevelopment Project. 
As a resident of St. Petersburg and a dedicated member of the community, I believe that this project 
holds immense potential for our city's growth, economy, and overall vibrancy. 

One of the key aspects that make St. Petersburg such a special place is our beloved Tampa Bay 
Rays. The team not only brings joy and excitement to our city but also serves as a unifying force for 
residents and visitors alike. Supporting the redevelopment project will further solidify the Rays' presence 
in St. Pete, ensuring that they continue to thrive and contribute positively to our community. 

Moreover, the redevelopment of the Gas Plant area will serve as an inviting welcome for 
individuals like me who aspire to grow and stay in St. Petersburg. The revitalization of this space will 
create new opportunities for residential living, entertainment, and business ventures, making our city 
even more attractive and livable. 

From an economic standpoint, the redevelopment project promises significant benefits for the 
local economy. By attracting new residents, businesses, and visitors, it will stimulate growth, create jobs, 
and generate revenue for our city. As someone who partners with businesses to help them expand their 
workforce, I am particularly excited about the potential influx of new residents and businesses. This 
growth will not only expand our client base but also create employment opportunities for our 
community members. 

In conclusion, I urge the St. Pete City Council to support the Gas Plant District Redevelopment as 
proposed by the Rays-Hines partnership. By doing so, we will not only strengthen our partnership with 
the Tampa Bay Rays but also foster economic prosperity and a vibrant community for generations to 
come. 

Thank you for considering my perspective and your commitment to our wonderful home. 

Sincerely, 

Ryan Adelberg 

 


